
 

 

 
 
 

FAQs about serving on the WVC Board 
 
Women’s Voices Chorus is a volunteer run organization. Therefore, any woman wishing to serve 
on the Board should understand that this Board is not an advisory board, but one in which she 
is committing to do a job which is essential to the success of the chorus. 
 
Q: Where can I find information about Board composition, terms, responsibilities etc? 
A: The Bylaws of WVC were adopted in November 2009 by the chorus membership and are 
updated annually. They contain a lot of details about what the Board is responsible for, how the 
Board works, and a description of the various jobs on the Board. You can find the complete 
Bylaws on the Chorus and Board Info page in the Membership section of our website.  
 
Q: I’ve read the Bylaws, but still have questions. Who do I ask? 
A: You can find out more by talking to people currently serving on the Board or the chair of the 
Nominating Committee. 
 
Q: Will I be required or expected to donate money or raise money as part of my responsibilities 
in serving on the Board? 
A: No. There is no requirement or expectation for fundraising or donating. 
 
Q: When are meetings? Where? How long do they last? 
A: The Board meets generally the second Sunday of most months, rotating among Board 
members’ homes or via zoom. Meetings run from 7:00 to around 8:30 pm. There is an annual 
budget meeting that occurs in June that may last longer. 
 
Q: Do I have to host Board meetings? I have kids and can’t accommodate an evening meeting. 
A: No you don’t have to host a meeting. There are many Board members that are able to 
accommodate the group. You may be asked to sign up to host OR provide refreshments for two 
meetings per year. 
 
 


